
Happy Holidays Everyone,  

As another trip around the sun comes to an end we 

once again are into the holiday season.   

Lets work together to make sure this holiday season 

is incident free. 

30% of fires during the holiday season are caused by 

poorly maintained holiday decora ons.  Make sure 

that extension cords aren't damaged.  Keep candles 

away from combus bles, put them out before leav-

ing the house or going to bed, and most importantly 

make sure you have working smoke alarms! 

Together we can enjoy this abnormal holiday season 

with our families, and look forward to a Happy New 

Year where the world is a less challenging place, and 

we can enjoy each others company. 

 James Bertoia, Fire Chief. 
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Visit the municipal website to    

download an applica on 

The Fire Department has recently completed the build on 

our new Rescue Truck.  This truck will serve the people of 

St Charles for the next 15-20 years.  Thanks to the team at 

1200 Darch Fire for working with us to design and build 


